
 

TELCO 214, INC. 
2571 KIRBY AVENUE 

MELBOURNE (PALM BAY), FLORIDA 32901 
(321) 956-0019 (voice); (321) 956-0048 (fax) 

 
 

September 23, 2004 
 
 
Trang D. Nguyen 
System Analysis Branch 
Federal Communications Commission 
Satellite Division 
International Bureau 
445 12th Street, Southwest 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 Re: Further Response Re: Three Pending Earth Station Applications 
       Telco 214, Inc. 
       SES-LIC-20040528-00747  

      SES-LIC-20040528-00748  
                  SES-LIC-20040528-00749  
 
Dear Ms. Nguyen: 
 
 Further to your oral request, this is to confirm that Telco 214, Inc. holds Section 
214 Authority from the Federal Communications Commission. The Authorization 
Number is ITC-214-19970717-00408. 
 
 Also, this is to confirm that, with respect to the three above-referenced earth 
stations, we do not intend to utilize points of communications (satellites) licensed by any 
foreign countries.       
 

Very truly yours,  
        /s/ 
       Jose Martinez 
       Engineering Operations 
 
           
 


